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April 7, 1959

Mrs. Nell Dorr 
Villa Serena 
Washington Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut

My dear Mrs. Dorr:

It was wonderful seeing you again today and being able to catch up with 
your own progress on the book.

We both agreed that you have accomplished a magnificent job of creative 
work with what you have just shown us. Of course there will be material 
from your earlier visit that can be nicely used. But the whole book now 
has so much more authority and power.

We are returning your manuscript and two copies of the text. We are 
very definitely interested in the book and we believe we will be able to work 
along with you in some fashion that will be permanent and helpful. More 
about this, however, when the dummy gets farther along and we can become 
somewhat more precise about the crucial matters of cost of manufacture 
and sales potential.

Meanwhile, with very best regards and good luck to you in the work of 
now creating a book out of all your material.

Sincerely,

Burton Cumming 
Director of Publications


